
 

     

      

          

              

              

              

              

          

 

18th May 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Advice regarding ticks  
 
We make best use of our school field and we are aware that very occasionally children get ticks from 
there. We have contacted the school nurse team for advice on what to do if you find a tick on your 
child. Their advice is to go to minor injuries to have the tick removed professionally. However they do 
say that there is information about ticks and removal of them on NHS Choices online. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Rebecca Norton 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

 
     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 
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